
As	a	reminder,	it's	our	In-House	Rehearsal	and	Picture	Week	at	dance	class.	This	will	occur	
during	your	dancer's	regular	class	day	&	time	from	Monday,	April	28-Thursday,	May	1.	
	
Here	are	a	few	reminders:	
	
In-House	Rehearsal	-	We	will	be	holding	an	in-studio	dress	rehearsal	&	dance	pictures	for	
our	Under	the	ADCea	shows	during	regular	class	times,	beginning	on	Monday,	April	
28!		Here	are	a	few	key	items	to	note:	

• Please	have	your	dancer	arrive	ready	with	hair	&	make-up	done	and	dressed	in	their	
costume	and	tights	(no	jewelry,	tattoos	or	nail	polish	please).	

• ONE	parent/adult/guest	may	enter	the	studio	with	your	dancer.	We	will	not	have	
room	for	more	than	one	guest	per	dancer.	

• Pictures	&	videos	may	be	taken	during	the	in-studio	rehearsal.	Pictures	&	videos	
may	NOT	be	taken	on	stage	during	the	performances	during	recital	weekend.	

• Once	your	dancer's	class	is	finished	with	rehearsal,	they'll	move	downstairs	for	
pictures.	

PLEASE	BRING:	

• Your	dancer's	dance	bag	with	the	appropriate	color	dance	shoes	(Girls	-	TAN	tap	for	
all	tap	classes,	PINK	ballet,	TAN	jazz	for	jazz	6-7	&	older,	BLACK	jazz	for	hip	hop	6-7	
&	older,	barefoot	for	Hip	Hop	Flip	Flop	and	tumble	6-7	&	older	–	Boys	–	BLACK	for	
all	styles	of	shoes)	

		

Pictures	–	Just	like	for	dance	class,	you'll	relax	in	the	lobby	while	your	dancer	is	in	the	
studio	having	their	picture	taken.	Parents	will	not	be	allowed	inside	the	studio	during	the	
picture	taking	process.	Thank	you	in	advance	for	your	cooperation	with	this!	

	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	don't	hesitate	to	ask!	
 


